
Football Success 

On Wednesday 11th October, a group of our Year three and four pupils represented The 

Blake at the Under 9 West Oxfordshire football tournament. 

We qualified easily through the group stage with some stunning team play and excellent 

goal scoring. 

Another strong performance in the semi-finals earned us a place in the final, where 

sadly we could not quite convert our chances and lost 1-0 to Madley Brook. 

Finishing Runners Up in a field of 20 teams is an outstanding achievement and, as a 

result, we have qualified to the Oxfordshire School Games next April. 

Huge congratulations to Seren St Clair, Lydia Meller, Claudia Albert, Asher Wright, 

Keenan Sprague, Tom Siret, Tyler Wells, Morgan Hadfield and our Player of the 

Tournament, Calum Hovard. 

A big thank you to all the parents who were able to come along and support. 

 

 


